
The College of Engineering and
Computing hosts our Open House
to attract children and teenagers
to engineering and computer
science fields. This event is an
opportunity for kindergarten
through 12th grade students to
experience how interesting and
exciting engineering and
computer science can be. With
over 40 interactive exhibits that
highlight the college's academic
programs and research, students
will have all of their engineering
and computing questions
answered as they dive deeper into
different activities

OPEN
HOUSE

24
 10 AM - 1 PM

FEBRUARY

SWEARINGEN ENGINEERING
BUILDING & 300 MAIN
STREET BUILDING

301 MAIN STREET
COLUMBIA, SC 29208

If you want to visit all the exhibits, allow
for all 3 hours!

Free event! No ticket needed! Join our
Facebook Event to learn more!

Please plan to park at Horizon Parking
Garage located at 519 Main Street.  Please
park in the hourly parking.  You will need
to pay when you exit.

Parking Options

College of Engineering and Computing

More Information

https://fb.me/e/4EcZ3NTMI

The College of Engineering and
Computing hosts our Open House to
attract children and teenagers to
engineering and computer science fields.
This event is an opportunity for
kindergarten through 12th grade students
to experience how interesting and exciting
engineering and computer science can be.
With over 40 interactive exhibits that
highlight the college's academic programs
and research, students will have all of their
engineering and computing questions
answered as they dive deeper into
different activities.
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